
JKPS 
‘B’ Paschimi, Shalimar Bagh, Delhi-110088 

Visit to Abhyaas Special School 

“Every child is a different kind of flower that all together make this world a 

beautiful garden”. 

The JKPS fraternity has always made an effort to put its best foot forward in 

empathising with and understanding the requirements of neuro-diverse learners, 

keeping our motto, "Shubh Karman Te Kabhoo Na Taro," in mind.  On Tuesday, 

April 15th, 2025, our young Jaspalians, along with their teacher and parents, 

visited Abhyaas Special School in Mehandru Enclave as part of Autism Awareness 

Month and a community outreach programme. 

 

It was a day full of learning and memories for students, who had the opportunity to 

meet and interact with youngsters with special needs.  Abhyaas Special School 

works with specially-abled children and adults to support their learning journeys.  

Everyone at Abhyaas School was delightful, pleasing and interactive.  

 

 



  

As an expression of love, our school presented stationery materials to CWSN 

students.  Every child, including Jaspalians, tapped their feet to the beat and 

danced their hearts out.  It was also beneficial for the Jaspalians. Through 

community service, they learnt to be more sensitive to children with special needs 

and returned with a sense of satisfaction and overwhelming smiles, happiness, and 

delight for the youngsters there! 

  

 

    


